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28th February 2022 
Dear Nursery Parent 
 
Spring Term Nursery  
Online Appointment Booking - rescheduled 
 
There will be an opportunity for you to meet Miss Bialy and discuss your child’s progress on the 
following days: 
 
Monday 11th March 2022 from 1:00pm to 5:00pm and 
Thursday 14th March 2022 from 1:00pm to 6:30pm. 
 
The appointments will be held in person in school and will be for 10 minutes.  Please come to the 
school office 5 minutes before your appointment via the red gate (normal exit gate).  You only need 
to attend one session. 

 
The school has introduced an easy to use online appointment booking system. This allows you to 
choose your own appointment times instantly with teachers and you will receive an email 
confirming your appointments. 
 
Appointments can be made from 4:00pm today and will close at 9:00am on Monday 14th March at 
10:00am.   Should you wish to make any changes after this date please contact the school office. 
 
Please visit https://elmgroveandnursery.schoolcloud.co.uk/ or visit our school website to follow the 
link to book your appointments. Login with the following information:  
 
Student’s Preferred First Name:  
Student’s Surname:  
Student’s Date of Birth:   
 
Please find attached a parental guidance procedure notes.  
 
If you do not have access to the internet, or would like further assistance with this matter, please 
contact the School Office. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

S Neary 
 
Miss S Neary 
Headteacher 

 


